
 
 

 

 
TENNESSEE UNDERGROUND UTILITY DAMAGE ENFORCEMENT BOARD 

EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE 

 

Notice Date: June 7, 2021 

___________________________________________________________________ 

 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF MEETING OF THE EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE 

SCHEDULED FOR JUNE 8, 2021 

___________________________________________________________________ 

 

The Executive Committee meeting of the Tennessee Underground Utility Damage 

Enforcement Board scheduled for June 8, 2021, will not convene due to the closure of the 

Andrew Jackson Building located at 500 Deaderick Street, Nashville, Tennessee 37243, for 

emergency repairs.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
__________________________________________________ 

Ryan McGehee 

Advisory Attorney 

Tennessee Public Utility Commission 

(615) 770-1078 
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